From: Jose Lucio
To: Tom Fredericksen
Subject: Notification of Submission of CoC Approved Consolidated Application.

Dear CoC Membership, HUD-CoC Recipients and Subrecipients, and Community Stakeholders:

This message serves a notice that The Community Partnership for the Prevention of Homelessness
(TCP) has submitted the CoC-approved Consolidated Application for the 2022 CoC NOFO to HUD.
The Consolidated Application is publicly available on TCP’s website (www.community-
partnership.org — see “For Providers” page under “HUD NOFO).

All recipients are BCC-ed on this message. However, anyone may reach out to me or @Tom
Fredericksen, TCP’s Chief of Policy and Programs with any questions.

Jose Lucio, Chief of Contracting and Procurement
Cellphone:202-320-8855
pronouns: he/him/his - Why Pronouns Matter!

The Community Partnership
Office: 202-543-5298

jlucio@community-partnership.org
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